FILE NO. 377-2021

City of Cleveland Memorandum
Frank G. Jackson, Mayor

To: Ms. Patricia J. Britt
Clerk of Council

From: Karrie Howard, Director l@/

Department of Public Safety
Date: May 12, 2021

Subject: Request and Acceptance of Gift

Pursuant to Codified Section 121.05, Intent to Make a Gift, the Director of Public
Safety is in the process of receiving a gift from Cleveland State University’s Public Utilities
Commission of Ohio (PUCO) Hazardous Materials Training Grant Award to the City of
Cleveland, Division of Fire with a value of $10,000. Center for Emergency Preparedness
(CSU/CEP) will provide certified instructors for the delivery of one (1) 40-hour Chemistry
of Hazardous Materials class to be scheduled and delivered in full on or before June 30,
2021.

Attachment
1. Letter of Award
2. Codified Ordinance
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